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The annual report from the board
The board has met two weekends since the last AGM. This article summarises what has been done in the period of 
2015/16.
The Internet index of our magazine has passed 1000 entries. Some of the linked summaries have been edited out for 
cave conservation reasons.
A survey was made on the surface in the areas touched by the changed route of the main road E6 through Sørfold.
One incident of missing persons was dealt with by the cave rescue service, and two practices were held.
Two magazines, of 68 pages in total, were printed.
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